
Monday 30th March 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you staying safe and well. 

I just wanted to let you all know that I and the staff at Wren’s 

Nest are keeping you and your families all in our minds and 

thoughts.   

It is a very uncertain time for us all, but what we do know is, that this time will come to an end, and 

having the knowledge of that in itself brings a sense of hope as we move forward together as a 

community. 

Something I have seen recently and wanted you to remember is this… 

 

 

This is an image taken from a favourite book 

of mine called: 

 

 

 

‘The Boy, the Mole, the Fox and the 

Horse’ by Charlie Mackesy. 

 

 

 

It was given to me as a present by Mrs 

Wylie and is well worth a read. 

 

 

 

To continue to support our families, as a school, for the period of time we remain in the current 

situation, we have a mobile telephone.  This will be held by either myself or another member of the 

Senior Leadership Team.  This is a way of contacting school in emergency – should you need it. 

The mobile number is: 07858 986604 

I know you all well.  Please can I ask that this is used for 

real emergencies ONLY should you need us, you have a 

query or are worried about a situation in which you may find 

yourself. 

Take care of yourselves, we are here if you need us.  Hopefully, we will see you very soon. 

Mrs Parkes x 

https://www.goodreads.com/author/show/3242801.Charlie_Mackesy

